——————— - Original Message --------

Subject: Re: Spray Foam Invoice

From: Jaime Schorr <legalboxerz@hotmail.com>

Date: Wed, November 25, 2020 10:22 am

To: "mirytekimsprayfocamofmaine.com” <mtrytek@msprayfoamofmaine.comz>

Mike -

As for the work itself that was performed - We couldn't be any more impressed! Aaron was super polite, professional, and
went WAY above and beyond to clean-up after the work was done. The foam itself is terrific and we are so happy with the

work!

Thank you, again, for all your help and we look forward to working with you again!

Jaime Schorr



